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JOSHA at the Frankfurt Book Fair 2017

Our team has been representing the
Journal of Science, Humanities and Arts at == -
the Frankfurt Book Fair from October 11th —'1’
to October 15th at the Frankfurt Trade — ..
Fair grounds in Frankfurt am Main, ‘

Germany.

Those days have been a really
interesting and important time for the
whole team and gave us the opportunity
to share our intentions and ideas with
people from all around the world. Apart

from giving our visitors information
about the International Academy of Science, Humanities and Arts
respectively the aims and variety of JOSHA, we focussed on our current
main work, the Demetrios project. We established great contacts with
publishers from Iran, Georgia and Colombia and managed to inspire them
with the great vision of making literature, textbooks and children’s books
available for all visitors of the JOSHA website.

In cooperation with an Iranian author and publisher, we even uploaded the
first children’s book ,” The wise Gardener and the kind tree,”in Farsi and
English and made this wonderful work accessible for readers worldwide.
This success contributes to our main vision of building bridges between
different countries concerning knowledge, art and intercultural
communication. We are now able to focus on establishing cooperation with
different countries concerning the publication of textbooks and scientific
papers in different languages. Thanks to the great inspiring contacts that



we were able to establish during the Frankfurt Book Fair, we are sure that
the Demetrios project is about to become a great opportunity for providing
access to these materials especially to students and scientists in low and
middle-income countries, where textbooks are simply unaffordable by most
students.

Apart from our great success concerning the Demetrios project, we could
inspire many visitors at our stand, by explaining the opportunities and the
variety of the Journal of Science, Humanities and Arts and answering
questions concerning our ongoing projects. We are thankful for our visitor’s
positive feedback, but also for the great number of new ideas and
inspiration they gave us during this wonderful time. We are looking
forward to giving all the new ideas and cooperation a possibility to expand

and we truly believe that JOSHA is on its best
way of becoming a new opportunity for
intercultural cooperation and mutual
l enrichment worldwide!




